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CIRCULAR NO. 04-2021-GCKT 

 

TO:   ALL RECORDERS AND COMMANDERS 

FROM:  THE GRAND COMMANDERY OF KNIGHTS TEMPLAR OF THE PHILIPPINES 

SUBJECT:  YORK RITE INFORMATION SYSTEM (YRIS) 

DATE:  24 FEBRUARY 2021 

 

Greetings! 

 

The office of the Grand Commandery is in the process of updating the records of all commanderies in the 

jurisdiction.  During the course of this process, it has been observed that there is a huge discrepancy in the records of 

our Grand Commandery and that of the Grand Encampment.  It seems that we, the Grand Commandery of the 

Philippines, have been paying more than what it should have been paying per capita to the Grand Encampment for a 

good number of years.  Our Grand Commandery is losing a considerable amount of funds due to deficient record keeping 

of the local Commanderies as well as the Grand Commandery for the past years. 

 

Therefore, the Grand Commandery will be starting the rectification measures now by asking each Recorder, 

along with the Commander, to fill up the KNIGHTING LIST FORM.  This is a form that will reconstruct all the records 

during the years before.  We are requesting that when you fill up the form, please do so as far back as your records will 

allow.  The form is available in our website www.yorkritephilippines.org under “Grand Commandery Downloads”.  The 

name of the file is “York Rite Information System – YRIS”.  

 

Email your YRIS to ogr-gckt@yorkritephilippines.org on or before May 1, 2021.  

 

For any questions, please contact the Grand Recorder at 0998-959-5509 / 0977-833-7333 or the Asst. Grand 

Recorder at 0920-951-6560. We truly need your cooperation and assistance to finally set our records straight.   

 

 

Courteously, 

 

 

S.K. Manuel Liam C. Garcia, PGC, KCT, KTCH 

Grand Recorder 

Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of the Philippines 

 

 

Attested by: 

 

 

S.K. Rodel Riezl S. Reyes, KCT, KTCH 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 

Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of the Philippines 
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